
September 8, 2020

Mr. A. Bell

GTZ.OE 4232
Postfach 5180
65756 Eschorn, Germany

Dear Sir or Madam:

We  would  like  to  get  the  GASGA  Newsletter  that  reports
biannually on post harvest matters. We got reference of your
involvement in this from SPORE.

Sincerely,

Prof. G-C. M. Mutiso
Postharv


